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Mary Weaver

From: Lasher, Terrance <terry.lasher@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Lasher, Terrance
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 8:44 AM
To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES
Subject: This Week's Branch
Attachments: 2022-07-04final.pdf

What an excellent way to start the week!  Celebrating our 246th birthday as a nation.  I hope that everyone 
enjoyed the weekend and had safe travels.  This week's Branch is filled with great projects and programs from 
your fellow employees and perhaps some future ones as well.  Be sure to check out the blurb on the 74th "Camp 
Woods and Wildlife".  This week has also witnessed our first large scale wildland firefighter deployment of the 
season.  Please keep our firefighters in your thoughts as they fight fires and protect resources in Texas.   
Stay safe,  
Terry 
Terrance Lasher (Terry) 
Assistant State Forester 
Virginia Department of Forestry 
900 Natural Resources Dr. Suite 800 
Charlottesville, VA 22903 
(434) 220-9095 (o) 
(540) 270-2396 (c) 
(434) 977-7749 (f) 
Email: terry.lasher@dof.virginia.gov 
Web: www.dof.virginia.gov 
VDOF: Protecting and Serving since 1914 


